
‭HB 1389 – Testimony by Dustin Gawrylow (Lobbyist #266) North Dakota Watchdog Network‬

‭Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee, In my personal capacity I have been a member‬
‭of the Bismarck Special Assessment Task Force for 5 years, until 2022 when we hit the‬
‭roadblock this bill attempts to fix for the 2nd time.‬

‭I whole heatedly support passage of HB 1389 as it is removing the latest stumbling clock in the‬
‭way of our work toward the goal of reforming special assessments at the local level.‬

‭Thank you!‬

‭Attached is a report I made to the Bismarck City Commission in 2022 regarding the various‬
‭concerns we’ve had internally.   I submit this to preempt concerns this committee may have‬
‭when city representatives are vague about where things might go, to prove that yes we are‬
‭aware of the challenges involved with this reform process.‬










	
	



